
 

 

 
 

MARK LIVINGSTON– NATIONAL DIRECTOR, VENDOR RELATIONS 
 

 
MISSISSAUGA, July 21, 2020 – Westburne is pleased to announce the promotion of 
Mark Livingston to National Director, Vendor Relations, effective August 1.  Mark 
will work with our four divisions and key vendor partners to drive continued growth and 
market share gain across our 103 Canadian branches.    
 
Mark started with Westburne in his hometown of Owen Sound, Ontario 34 years ago.  
Over that time he has grown within the company, most recently in the role of Divisional 
Vendor Relations Manager.  We will commence recruiting Mark’s replacement shortly. 

Please join me in congratulating Mark on this new opportunity. 
 
 
Dave Syer 
Vice President of Westburne Canada 
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